THE MOST HAPPY SOUND OF DECATUR RADIO

265 SOUTH PARK STREET - DECATUR. ILLINOIS 62523 - 217-423-9744

March 2, 1972

Mr. Bill Nittler
4590 South Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter will confirm your reception of our station on October 28,
1968.

Sorry we didn't reply to your first letter —-- evidently, we never
received it.

Sincerely,
é(_’ /

Steve Bellinge/r
General Manager
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